
 

Kansas High School Rodeo Association 
7762 Old Stage Road 

Junction City, KS 66441 
khsrarodeo@gmail.com 

 

 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 Kansas High School and Jr. High School Rodeo Season!! We are preparing for the fall 
season, and it promises to be a great one. Please feel free to contact me via email khsrarodeo@gmail.com at any 
time if questions arise. Email is my preferred contact and will result in a faster response time.  

 
Below are a few details that will help if you are a new member of the association. 
 

• Membership applications AND rodeo entries for the 2025-2026 season will be all online now.  You will go 
to our website and follow the instructions for entering online.  Entries will be announced on the website 
and the KHSRA facebook page and group as to when they open.  There will also be a document with 
detailed instructions on how to enter rodeos.  (www.khsra.net/schedule.html).  There will be no call in or 
book to sign up for rodeos – it will be strictly online.•  We will be requiring that you pay your fees ahead 
of time as well.  Once you enter, please mail the payment for the exact amount to – KHSRA – Suzan Adams 
– 7762 Old Stage Road  Junction City, KS  66441. Please note that the payment must be received the 
Wednesday before the rodeo.  Make sure that you allow plenty of time for the mail to deliver it. 

• Your back number will be issued to you at your first rodeo.  Please come to the rodeo office and pick this 
up.  Your membership cards are now online in the membership portal. The rodeo office always open 1 
hour hour prior to the start time of the rodeo. 

• Back numbers must be worn on contestants backs at all times during the weekend.  This means 
everywhere you go.    

• We also have a website; it is located at http://ww.khsra.net.  The KSHRA facebook page is KHSRA Rodeo 
Assn. 

The main form of communication for the association is our private KHSRA Facebook Page.  If you are not in 
this group, you will miss a lot of important information.  Please make sure that you have a current 
member add you, or email khsrarodeo@gmail.com to ask for an invite to the group via email.   

• Cowboy Church is held every Sunday morning at 8:00 am unless otherwise specified. 
 

Most of our communication is done through our private KHSRA Facebook Group.  An email will be sent with a link to 
join this group.  It is important that you are in this group so that you do not miss out on any communication during the 
year.  This group is for members ONLY. 
 

We welcome you to the association.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact any board member or 
myself. Board member contacts are on our website in the Contact Us section – www.khsra.net/contact.html.  
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Suzan A dams 
 
KHSRA -State Secretary 

 
 

Member Back Numbers will  be picked at the first rodeo at check 
in. Contestants, please remember that you must have your back 

number on and in full western attire to compete.  Failure to do so will 
result in a DQ. 


